Dear Ms. Carr,

Further to our conversation this afternoon, please find attached the email | sent
on 07/04/2014..

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Gary Katz

From:

To: planning@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Planning Application 2014/1037/P
Date: Mon, 7 Apr 2014 11:36:14 +0100

To Ms. Seonaid Carr.
Dear Ms. Carr,

On 19.03. 2014, | made an on-line representation, objecting to the above
planning application. The reference no. for my comments was 9260649,

Although | appreciate, that there have been problems with your website,
| cannot understand, why my comments have not been added to the list.

| have had several conversations with staff in the planning department, who
haven't been able to explain the omission. | was told to-day that | can still
make a representation, and | was advised to email planning, with a copy of
the comments | made on 19.03.2014.

My comments were as follows:

"The development of 5 flats will result in an increase in traffic
levels. There will be a five-fold increase in the number of
visitors to 10A Oakhill Ave. At present there is oftena
shortage of parking spaces in Oakhill Avenue in the evening
and at times during the week-end. A substantial increase of
visitors will aggravate this shortage, particularly for
residents who do not have off-street parking facilities."




Could you please acknowledge receipt of this representation.

Dr Gary Katz



Dear Ms Carr,

Re Planning Application 2014/1037/P 10A Oakhill Avenue

In my email of 09/04/2014 and my representation, | mentioned that there is often
a shortage of parking spaces in Oakhill Avenue, in the evening. At 8pm that evening,
| returned home to find that there was no parking anywhere near my house. The 3
photographs in this email and another photograph in my next email illustrate

the problem:

Photol: Taken outside 10A Oakhill Ave. facing up Oakhill Ave.

Photo2: Taken from near top of Oakhill Avenue facing down Oakhill Ave.

Photo3: Taken from outside 1 Oakhill Avenue facing down Oakhill Avenue

Yours sincerely,

Dr Gary Katz

Subject: FW:
Date: Mon, 14 Apr 2014 15:24:39 +0100












Dear Ms.Carr
RE: PLANNING APPLICATION 2014/1037/P

Further to my earlier email, this email contains the 4th photograph.
It is taken from outside No.3 Oakhill Avenue, facing down Oakhill Avenue.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Gary Katz.

Subject: FW:
Date: Mon, 14 Apr 2014 15:28:23 +0100






Dear Ms. Carr

Sorry to trouble you again. On reading through my recent emails to you | found a slight error.
I referred to my email of 09/04/14. The email was in fact sent on 07/09/2014. The date of the
photographs is correct, namely, Wed. 09/04/2014.

Yours sincerely,

G.Katz



